
From: Jay Lennox  
Sent: Tuesday, June 7, 2022 12:00 PM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: June 8 council meeting - comments for item 14.4 
 
 
As a resident and taxpayer of Richmond Hill it's my understanding that I can submit 
comments regarding Council Meeting agenda items.  As such I would like to submit the 
following comments regarding item 14.4:  Member Motion - Councillor Beros - Regional 
and Local Councillor Perrelli's Enviro Day Event Exemption from the Events Policy on 
the June 8, 2022 Council Meeting Agenda: 
• If there were errors in the staff report these need to be correct and the corrected 
report sent to council for acceptance. This is only fair to Councillor Perrelli.  If there is 
money owing for the running of the event, the amount should continue to be collected 
by the city from the councillor's event account.  The counillor should be allowed to 
deposit funds into the event account to clear his debt. 
• If the city manager overstepped their authority when freezing the councillor's 
event account, this needs to be corrected.  That said, the councillor should not have 
access to these funds to run further events until the debt owed to the city for the Enviro 
Day event is paid in full.  Rules are rules:  Councillors are responsible for funding events 
they sponsor; this is a well published rule that most of the other councillors and mayor 
seem to understand. 
• If Councillor Perrelli and Councillor Beros believe they city has broken the law, 
then this should be resolved through the courts. 
Jay Lennox 
413 Tareyton Road 
Ward 4, Richmond Hill, ON 


